
Public Avalanche Warning issued ahead of expected warm 
weather this weekend throughout BC. 

Location: Mountain ranges throughout the West 

Warning Issued: April 27, 2023 

Backcountry users across Western Canada are being warned to expect dangerous avalanche 
conditions, as winter transitions to spring and temperatures dramatically rise in the coming days. 

A Special Public Avalanche Warning (SPAW) 
has been issued by Avalanche Canada and 
will remain in effect through Monday, May 1. 

Workers and recreation seekers are being 
advised to leave a wide margin for error 
during this seasonal transition. 

Avalanche Canada warns that each day of 
warm air will increase the level of danger that 
currently exists for all mountainous regions 
across the west. 

Avalanche Canada advises, “stick to simple, 
low angle terrain and avoid all overhead 
avalanche hazards”. 

Click here to access this safety alert from our website. 

BCFSC welcomes all incident or near-miss submissions. If you have an incident you’d like to share or would like to 
subscribe to the Industry Safety Alert click here. BCFSC will review and remove all identifying information to protect 
your privacy. 

Connect With Us: bcforestsafe.org | Facebook | Twitter | YouTube | LinkedIn | Instagram 
Disclaimer: Industry Alerts are voluntarily submitted by workers or companies. We encourage the sharing of information that can help improve 
safety for all workers. The BC Forest Safety Council is not responsible for accuracy of content.  
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